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04/07/2024  10:40:322024/2695/P OBJ Nick Richards I live a short distance from the proposed alterations, which I object to strongly.

The works, if implemented, would (i) block light from adjoining properties; (ii) overlook adjoining properties; (iii) 

potentially render the structure of the building unsound (given the incidence of subsidence in the area); and 

(iv) damage the aesthetic of the properties, which are otherwise broadly uniform in appearance.

There is precedent for similar works being rejected at 61 Parliament Hill.

I would be grateful if the points made above could be considered in any review of the application.
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